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24 May 1989

Betty L. Wright ghhf
Mail station 3-H-5
Export / Import and International Safeguards Qk O j
Office of International Programs

C bbh~U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: NRC License No. XUO8664.

Dear Ms. Wright:

As discussed in our telephone conversation of 24 May 1989, This
letter is in request for amendment of the referenced Export License
authorized to Honeywell inc. Information specific to this
amendment request is as follows:

1. Amend the license expiratien date to 31 December 1991 to allow
for an anticipated extended timeframe in which export may
occur.

2. The ultimate end use as specified in item 11. of the 25 April
1988 applicat Mn should be amended to include, "DU material to
be shipped to Eldorado for purpose of obtaining surface
coating, and subsequently returned to Honeywell, Inc. in
conjunction with U.S. Government contract work".

As we discussed, this amendment is urgently needed to fulfill
timeline requirements of related U.S. Government contracts; as such
it is requested that the waiting requirements of your agency for
authorization of this request be waived. It is further requested
that you forward a copy of your authorization for this amendment
request to my attention at fax nunber (612) 638-5002 by 31 May
1989.

Your assistance in this matter would be greatly appreciated. If I
can be of any assistance or if you need any additional information,
please contact me at (612) 638-5205.

Sincerely,
.

HONEYWELL, INC.
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